West Slope road closure
planned

ELl Dorado County will close both directions of Bass Lake Road
between Silver Dove Way and City Lights Drive on May 31 at 6pm
until June 3 at 6am.

Closure times may change depending on weather and progress of
the planned work.

The closure to replace a culvert on Bass Lake Road.

During the closure, motorists will be detoured to Serrano
Parkway and El Dorado Hills Boulevard to provide access to and
from Highway 50.

Questions regarding this temporary closure should be directed
to Dave Spiegelberg at (530) 957.3521.
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